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Dear Parent 

Hearty Greetings from Ryan International Academy-Kanakapura! 

“Education is the most powerful weapon which one can use to change the world” 

It’s time to get started with the New Academic Year for the Tiny Tots who have been 
waiting to relish Ryan Atmosphere. We take immense pleasure in announcing the 
official start date of Ryan International Academy – Kanakapura.  

The official opening date of the school is on the 12th of June 2023.  

Reporting time is at 8 :15 am for students. Departure at 12:30 pm for Montessori 
students and 3 :00 pm for primary students.  

Parents you are an integral part of the school; hence we will be conducting the ‘Parent 
Orientation Program’ on Saturday the 10th of June ’23 at 10am. 

Once the orientation is done, the admission managers will take you on a school tour.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to connect with us on any of the 

mentioned numbers  

8296320605/8951830605/8296260605 

Email your queries to:principal.kanakapura@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

Yours sincerely  

Principal RIA-Kanakapura 
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